
 

Bridging Arts Mural (BAM) Art Competition! 

Take part in this unique opportunity! Winners will design & paint part of murals at 

sites in Huntingdon & Godmanchester and join in the FREE Festival Programme: 

• For an application and submission form, and for information for applicants 

and parents/guardians visit www.hgta.co.uk and follow the links OR scan 

the QR code on the poster.  

Please note that all entries must be sent to marketing@hgta.co.uk 

To find out more about this exciting project – read on! 

Project Overview 

The Bridging Arts Mural Partnership between Huntingdon & Godmanchester 

Twinning Association and The Commemoration Hall is an exciting collaboration to 

create a visual story of how our towns are linked with our European friends. Murals 

will be created at sites in both Huntingdon, the Commemoration Hall and 

Godmanchester, Judith’s Field Skatepark, by young people from our European 

Twin Towns and students from our own towns. 

Our aim in creating this unique opportunity is for our young people to form new 

friendships, promote further understanding of each other’s cultures for the future and 

provide a colourful legacy that will enhance both towns. 

The project will be completed over the week-end of September 22nd – 24th when all the 

young artists will come together to paint the murals and enjoy other arts-based 

activities, workshops and social events across the local area. As well as our twin towns in 

Wertheim, Szentendre, Gubbio & Salon de Provence, it will involve our own Twinning 

Association members, Commemoration Hall Trustees, schools and councils, and other 

Community Groups. 

The whole programme is being organised and run by volunteers from the partner 

organisations. 
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